
Hello Pamela, 
 
I am sure you are aware of the massive public opposition to the proposed Northern Pass Project. I spoke at a 
recent SEC meeting in Concord where 34 people testified on a wide range of topics. These ranged from burial 
ground locations, siting impacts of the massive towers on the landscape, how burial and associated road 
construction will severely constrict long standing businesses located along the burial route and the weak 
evidence proponents gave in support of the project on carbon footprint, employment statistics and projections 
on future energy costs. All 34 citizen statements were passionately opposed to the project. 
 
It has becomes quite clear that this project will benefit relatively few stock holders and businesses at the 
expense of degrading our pristine environment and the lives and livelihoods of New Hampshire's citizens 
living in proximity during and after the construction of this project.  
 
I urge you to please consider the integrity of New Hampshire's natural resources and the majority of its citizens 
in the permitting process. There are other delivery options for Northern Pass to supply energy to Southern New 
England. There are no other options for us when our businesses have been damaged and the northern landscape 
suffers the consequences of irreversible scenic impact.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Michael Kenney 
Easton NH 
 


